
October 12, 2022 

Honorable Pete Buttigieg 
Secretary of Transportation 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Ave. , SE 
Washington, DC 20590 

James Wagner, Director of Finance 
FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

Re: Reconnecting Communities Pilot Program - Planning Grant 

Dear Secretary Buttigieg: 

This letter serves as support for a pledge of $250,000 in City of Tulsa local match funding towards 
the Enhancing Community Connectivity in Tulsa: 1-244 Planning Study Project. This project 
is important to the future vitality and livability of Tulsa. 

We appreciate your consideration and support. 

Respectfully, 

~vv~ 
James Wagner 
Director of Finance and CFO 
City of Tulsa 
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